__ NEWSLETTER

Temple B Nai Abraham
¢ Sarah Seidel Sisterhood

Shalom! and welcome back. I trust all of you enjoyed your summer, but are
now looking forward to the New Year and all the new and exciting events that
we have in store for you. But first some changes...

Have you noticed our new face? As of today we are now officially the news-
letter of Sarah Seidel Sisterhood and Temple B'Nai Abraham. Since the
newsletter has in truth reported both Temple and sisterhood news for many
years now, we felt official recognition of that fact was in order and long
over due. Many thanks to Marsha Dowshen who generously donated her time and
creative expertise to create our "new image."

The newsletter is published monthly and its success depends on all of us. If
you have any news that you would like included in the newsletter, please
contact either Randye Bloom or myself, Elaine Zeitz. Please don't assume
that we have the information or that we should have it. It is just possible
we may not. Deadline for the October newsletter is September 2lst. Any news
received after that date will be put in the following newsletter.

TEMPLE B'NAI ABRAHAM

Please come join us for our first fall service on Friday, September 7, 1984
at 8 p.m. under the direction of Jay Trackman and Louis Rosenberg.

If you cannot join us then, then please don't miss the following Friday,
September 14, 1984 when you will all have an opportunity to meet and welcome
our new rabbi, Eric Lankin. Eric hails from Philadelphia, PA., but is
presently attending the Jewish Theological Seminary in N.Y.C.. Services will
begin at 8 p.m.. Hostesses for the evening's Oneg Shabbot will be Joanne Lutz
and Maxine Cunningham.

Registration for our religious school for the 1984-1985 year will be held on
Sunday, September 9, 1984 at 10 p.m. at the synagogue. It is requested that
all parents accompany their children to the registration in order to receive
any up~-to-date information. Tuition may be paid in full at that time or a
minimum down payment of $25 per child to cover the initial purchase of
supplies. As in years past the children will be divided into two age groups.

I am sorry to inform you that Tvi Wygoda will not be with us this year as he
and his family are in the process of moving to Baltimore, MD. Mr. Wygoda was
an asset and positive force in our childrens' lives over the years he was
with us and we will all miss him very much.

r Although there is nothing definite to report to date, Jay Trackman is busy
tracking down some leads for a new religious teacher. He assures me that our
children will have someone new "to break in" before the first frost!




Please take note that services for Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur are as
follows:

sday, September 26, 1984...Erev Rosh Hashanah: 8 p.m.
Thursdaz September 27, 1984... lst Day Rosh Hashanah: 9:30 a.m.
Erev Rosh Hashanah, 2nd Day: 8 p.m.
Friday, September 28, 1984...2nd Day Rosh Hashanah: 9:30 a.m.
Shabbot: 8 p.m. 50
Saturday, September 29, 1984...Saturday Morning Service: 9:a.m.

Friday, October 5, 1984...Erev Yom Kippur, Kol Nidre: 6:30 p.m.
Saturday, October 6, 1984...Yom Kippur: 9:30 a.m.
Evening Service: 5 p.m.
Followed by Break the Fast

The Sarah Seidel Sisterhood cordially invites the congregation to attend the
annual Break the Fast Supper following the Yom Kippur Services on Saturday,
October 6, 1984 at approximately 7 p.m.

Adults: $6. Children under 12: $2.50

No charge for children under the age of 5

Please make your reservations by September 28, 1984 by calling Ida Reichlin
at 499-0954. Our seating is limited, so please be prompt.

Ted Lutz, our Treasurer, has asked me to inform all of you that Temple bills
will be going out this week and that any of you with bills outstanding will
not receive your High Holy Day tickets until your balance is brought up to
date. Guest tickets for the Holiday services are still $15, and can be
obtained by calling Elaine Zeitz at 298-3356. If I am not home, please leave
a message on my machine.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

The Executive Board of Temple B'Nai Abraham has been quite busy this past
year.

Under the direction of Marsha Dowshen, small bushes were purchased and
planted along the borders of the Jewish section of the Bordentown cemetery.
Additional bushes will be purchased as more money for that purpose becomes
available.

Marsha is also directing the replacement of broken stain glass panes both
downstairs and upstairs in the sanctuary.
















